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RV Adventures in the Pacific Northwest
Moon Travel Guides: Your Adventure Starts
Here Grab your sleeping bag, pack the car,
and discover the best spots to camp in the
great outdoors with Moon Oregon Camping.
Inside you'll find: A Campsite for Everyone:
A variety of campgrounds and RV parks, from
family-friendly car camping to secluded hikeins, including dog-friendly and wheelchair
accessible options Ratings and Essentials:
All campsites are rated on a scenic scale and
marked with amenities like restrooms,
trailhead access, picnic areas, laundry,
piped water, showers, and playgrounds
Recreation Highlights: Discover nearby
hiking, swimming, fishing, water-skiing,
whitewater rafting, hot springs, and options
for winter sports Maps and Directions: Easyto-use maps and detailed driving directions
for each campground Trusted Advice: Expert
outdoorsman Tom Stienstra is always on the
move, having traveled more than a million
miles across Oregon and the West over the
past 25 years Tips and Tools: Essentials like
equipment, food and cooking, first aid, and
insect protection, as well as background
information on the climate, landscape, and
history of the campsites Comprehensive
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Series covers Portland
Coverage:
Moon Oregon
and the Willamette Valley, the Southern
Cascades, the Columbia River Gorge and Mount
Hood, Northeastern and Southeastern Oregon,
and the Oregon Coast Whether you're a veteran
or a first-time camper, Moon's comprehensive
coverage and trusted advice will have you
gearing up for your next adventure. Sticking
to the RV? Try Moon West Coast RV Camping.
Can't get enough of the Pacific Northwest?
Try Moon Washington Camping or Moon Olympic
Peninsula.

Traveler's Guide to Camping Mexico's
Baja
This full-color guide to the Grand Canyon
includes vibrant photos and helpful planning
maps. Local Arizonan Kathleen Bryant shares
the many ways to experience the wonders of
the Grand Canyon, from river rafting in the
inner canyon to "walking on air" on the Grand
Canyon Skywalk. Bryant includes a range of
diverting trip strategies, including A Wild
Week in the Grand Outdoors and A Romantic
Weekend for Two. Including expert advice on
camping along the remote North Rim and
visiting the Hualapai and Havasupai
Reservations, Moon Grand Canyon gives
travelers the tools they need to create a
more personal and memorable experience.

Moon Grand Canyon
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Find your perfect campsite in the Centennial
State with Moon Colorado Camping. A Campsite
for Everyone: Choose from a variety of
campgrounds and RV parks, from secluded hikeins to convenient roadside stopovers,
including dog-friendly, family-friendly, and
wheelchair accessible options Ratings and
Essentials: All campsites are rated on a
scenic scale and marked with amenities like
restrooms, trailhead access, picnic areas,
laundry, piped water, showers, and
playgrounds Recreation Highlights: Discover
nearby hiking, swimming, fishing, whitewater
rafting, hot springs, and options for winter
sports Maps and Directions: Easy-to-use maps
and detailed driving directions for each
campground Skip the Crowds: Moon Colorado
Camping contains many secluded spots and
campgrounds that aren't available in the
state's online reservation system The Top RV
and Tent Sites for You: Pick the right
campsite for your travel style with lists of
best campgrounds for stunning views, hot
springs, weddings, and more Trailhead Access
Campgrounds: Find sites that offer access to
the trails throughout the Western Slope,
Rocky Mountains, Four Corners and the San
Juan Mountains, the San Luis Valley, and more
Expert Advice: Local lifelong camper Joshua
Berman offers his perspective and insider
know-how Tips and Tools: Information on
equipment, food and cooking, first aid, and
insect protection, plus background on the
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campgrounds Whether you're a veteran or a
first-time camper, Moon's comprehensive
coverage and trusted advice will have you
gearing up for your next adventure. Want to
explore the city? Try Moon Denver, Boulder,
and Colorado Springs.

Moon Oregon Camping
Written specifically for recreational vehicle
(RV) vacationers, this travel guide provides
detailed information on where to camp, how to
visit sites with a large rig, and where to
get supplies. With mountains, rugged
coastlines, forests, national parks, and
visitor-friendly cities, the Pacific
Northwest is one of the most popular RV
destinations. Using Portland, Seattle, and
Vancouver as departure points, this guide
offers several one-week itineraries, each
with detailed maps and descriptions,
highlighting the scenic splendours of this
unique region.

Comfortably Wild
Whether you camp in a tent or a recreational
vehicle (RV), there are campgrounds in U.S.
national forests to satisfy the needs of most
campers. The U.S. National Forest Campground
Guide, Alaska Region (Alaska), describes 20
developed campgrounds in 2 National Forests
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Alaska. All of the
campgrounds were personally visited and
researched by the authors of this Guide.There
are more than 50 items of information for
each campground, narrative descriptions
(including authors' anecdotes), maps
displaying the relative location of the
campgrounds, and quick look-up tables to help
in the selection of a campground. In
addition, there are sidebars throughout the
Guide containing useful information about
camping, the forests, things to do, and the
authors' experiences.

The World-famous Alaska Highway
Traveling across the great northern expanses
from Dawson Creek, British Columbia, to Delta
Junction, Alaska, the 1,500-mile Alaska
Highway remains one of the greatest driving
adventures of all time. Inside you will find
details on gas prices, where to camp, how to
prepare your vehicle for the journey, and
insightful driving tips. Tips scattered
through the guide tell you where to spot
wildlife, let you in on a few favorite
fishing holes, and highlight important
destinations. Brimming with full-color
photography, Guide to the Alaska Highway is
the most stunning, the most complete, and
most thoroughly researched book on the market
today. This invaluable guide will help
travelers tailor a safe, pleasant, and
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enjoyable
drive through
some of the most
scenic and rugged landscape on Earth. This
guide is perfect for the adventure lover.

A Lap Around Alaska
Mexico offers an exciting new world to
campers. After visiting archeological sites,
colonial cities, and beaches during the day,
tourists want to find a comfortable, safe
place to spend the night. The Traveler's
Guide to Mexican Camping lists the addresses,
telephone numbers, open dates, and facilities
for virtually every campground scattered
across Mexico. Detailed maps with complete
driving instructions will allow the camper to
travel at will between destinations. It tells
how to prepare a car or RV, what equipment to
take, how to get across the border, and
complete information about the towns or
localities near each camping facility.

Traveler's Guide to Alaskan Camping
Seashores, snow-capped mountains, and visitorfriendly cities have made the Pacific
northwest one of the most popular RV and tentcamping destinations in North America, and
this guide directs the way to more than 100
destinations and 400 campgrounds throughout
Oregon, Washington, and British Columbia.
Combining the functions of a camp directory
and a sightseeing guide, each entry describes
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attractions and
recommends good camping in the area,
including both privately owned and state and
county campgrounds. A map is provided for
each destination, showing the location of
campgrounds and tourist sites, and several
itineraries are provided for driving on
scenic routes throughout the region.

The Wright Guide to Free and Low-Cost
Campgrounds
Best Easy Day Hikes Anchorage includes
concise descriptions of the best short hikes
in the area, with detailed maps of the
routes. The 20 hikes in this guide are
generally short, easy to follow, and
guaranteed to please.

Moon Alaska
Includes Campgrounds with daily fee of $20 or
in the United States.

Traveler's Guide to European Camping
The rich tapestry of Alaska is threaded
together by 365,000 miles of waterways, from
cascading mountain streams to meandering
valley rivers, from the meltwaters of
glaciers to broad rivers that empty into the
sea. This guide profiles a wide variety of
rivers from all over Alaska, concentrating on
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boaters, and including
a few major expeditions for the experienced
river-runner. A section on gear outlines what
to take into the backcountry.

Into the Wild
Offering invaluable sightseeing tips, advice
on fun activities, and detailed descriptions
of campgrounds, this grand tour of Mexico’s
Baja Peninsula provides both RV and tent
campers with the best resources for planning
a vacation chock-full of beaches, backroads,
golf, fishing, and water sports. The tour
centers around one of the most interesting
highways in the world, a two-lane ribbon of
asphalt winding southward to Cabo San Lucas,
from the Pacific Ocean to the Sea of Cortez
and back again, including such details as
border crossings, document requirements,
vehicle preparation, and road conditions. In
addition to describing the formal campgrounds
of Baja, featuring location maps,
recreational opportunities, lists of
facilities, and driving instructions from
nearby towns and routes, this guide also
provides telephone numbers, websites, e-mail
addresses, GPS coordinates, and picture icons
that offer a convenient, quick review of each
campground.

Traveler's Guide to Mexican Camping
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Carlsbad
Caverns, the Grand
Canyon, and Mesa Verde are among the 100
destinations covered in this book, which
combines the functions of a sightseeing guide
and a camp directory. Maps are provided for
each destination along with descriptions of
tourist attractions and listings for more
than 500 campgrounds. Native American sites
and desert habitats are also of interest in
this region, making it a great vacation
destination for families with children—and
perfect for those people who want to escape
to a warm climate during the winter.

Moon Alaska
Moon Travel Guides: Make Your Escape! Remote,
wild, and all-around otherworldly, Alaska
promises unforgettable adventure. Discover
the heart of "The Last Frontier" with Moon
Alaska. What you'll find in Moon Alaska:
Strategic itineraries for every budget and
timeline, whether you have a week to hit the
top sights or a month to explore the whole
state Full-color photos and detailed maps
throughout, plus a full-color foldout map
Curated advice for outdoor adventurers,
history buffs, culture mavens, road-trippers,
wildlife enthusiasts, and more Must-see
attractions and off-beat ideas for making the
most of your trip: Embark on a guided active
glacier hike, explore ice caves, or take an
intrepid "flightseeing" tour to secluded
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in Denali
National Park.
Experience the thrill of spotting wild bears,
moose, or even walrus, or catch a glimpse of
sea otters and humpback whales on a boat tour
of the spectacular Kenai Fjords. Hike through
lush wilderness or along pristine beaches,
kayak on tranquil sounds or secluded lakes,
or camp under the crystal-clear stars. Learn
about Alaska's native cultures and quirky
small towns, savor a freshly-caught seafood
dinner, and discover the best spots to
witness the enchanting northern lights Honest
advice from Anchorage local and outdoor
aficionado Lisa Maloney on when to go, what
to pack, and where to stay, from campsites
and hostels to B&Bs and resort fishing lodges
How to get there and get around by plane,
train, ferry, cruise ship, or guided tour
Recommendations for families, LGBTQ+
travelers, seniors, international visitors,
and travelers with disabilities Thorough
background on the culture, weather, wildlife,
local laws, history, and health and safety
With Moon Alaska's local insight, myriad
activities, and expert advice, you can plan
your trip your way. Full list of coverage:
Juneau and Southeast Alaska, Anchorage and
Southcentral Alaska, Denali, Fairbanks, and
the Interior, Kodiak and Southwest Alaska,
the Arctic Can't get enough of Alaska? Try
Moon Anchorage, Denali & the Kenai Peninsula.
Headed to Canada? Try Moon Vancouver &
Canadian Rockies Road Trip or Moon Banff
National Park.
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Whether you camp in a tent or a recreational
vehicle (RV), there are campgrounds in the
U.S. National Forests to satisfy the needs of
most campers. The U.S. National Forest
Campground Guide - Intermountain Region,
describes 337 developed campgrounds in 18
National Forests located in 5 states. All of
the campgrounds were personally visited and
researched by the authors of this Guide.There
are more than 50 items of information for
each campground, narrative descriptions
(including authors' anecdotes), maps
displaying the relative location of the
campgrounds, and quick look-up tables to help
in the selection of a campground. In
addition, there are sidebars throughout the
Guide containing useful information about
camping, the forests, things to do, and the
authors' experiences.

Alaska on the Go
Mexico offers an exciting new world to
campers. After visiting archeological sites,
colonial cities, and beaches during the day,
tourists want to find a comfortable, safe
place to spend the night. The Traveler's
Guide to Mexican Camping lists the addresses,
telephone numbers, open dates, and facilities
for virtually every campground scattered
across Mexico. Detailed maps with complete
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driving
instructions
allow the camper to
travel at will between destinations. It tells
how to prepare a car or RV, what equipment to
take, how to get across the border, and
complete information about the towns or
localities near each camping facility.

Pacific Northwest Camping Destinations
Adventure awaits on the Last Frontier: make
your way through Alaska's mountains,
glaciers, and rivers with Moon Anchorage,
Denali & the Kenai Peninsula. Inside you'll
find: Flexible itineraries including five
days in Anchorage, a weekend in Denali
National Park, day cruises, and a two-week
adventure covering the whole region Strategic
advice for hikers, adventure sports lovers,
wildlife enthusiasts, budget travelers, and
more Must-see highlights and outdoor
experiences: Embark on a cruise to admire
stunning fjords and watch brown bears catch
wild salmon out of a river. Go snowboarding
at a mountain resort or hike through alpine
forests. Dine on fresh king crab at the best
restaurants in Anchorage or catch your own
halibut on a fishing expedition. Take an
intrepid "flightseeing" tour to secluded
glacier landings in Denali National Park and
discover the best spots to watch the northern
lights dance across the sky Expert advice
from Homer local Don Pitcher on when to go,
where to stay, and how to get around FullPage 13/37
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detailed
maps throughout Upto-date information including background on
the landscape, wildlife, history, and local
culture Helpful resources like emergency
services, wilderness safety tips, and advice
for visitors with children, seniors, and more
Find your adventure in Anchorage, Denali and
the Kenai Peninsula with Moon's expert advice
and local insight. Expanding your trip? Check
out Moon Alaska.

Moon Idaho
Nearly two million people visit Alaska every
year, drawn to its spectacular views and
endless activities. But with such size and so
many options, it can seem overwhelming when
it comes to planning a family vacation to the
49th state. The best place to start? With a
local, of course. Journalist and Alaska
resident Erin Kirkland knows every corner of
the state, and she has crossed thousands of
miles with her son. In Alaska on the Go, she
offers a fresh take on exploring some of the
most beautiful land in the world, with tips
and tricks that only an insider knows.
Serving as the perfect tour guide, Kirkland
identifies the best and most kid-friendly
destinations in cities across Alaska. She
offers practical advice on everything from
restaurants to rest stops and from weather
surprises to wild animals. Photos, maps, and
sample itineraries make it easy for parents
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will
delight and
entertain everyone. The only family travel
guide to Alaska written by a current Alaskan,
Alaska on the Go makes the state more
accessible than ever. Whether traveling via
car, cruise ship, or dogsled, this practical,
portable guide will open up a new world of
memorable adventures.

Books and Islands in Ojibwe Country
The Pacific Northwest is a campers paradise.
It offers everything that a vacation camper
could desire: seashores, snow-capped
mountains, old growth forests, visitor
friendly cities, and national parks. In fact,
the Pacific Northwest is one of the most
popular RVing and tent camping destinations
in North America. Pacific Northwest Camping
Destinations is a travel guide for camping
travelers, those traveling in an RV and those
camping with a tent. It addresses the needs
of the thousands of visitors to the Pacific
Northwest who arrive in an RV or who vacation
travel in their family car, spending the
night inexpensively in campgrounds. It's also
a great book for those residents of the
Pacific Northwest who are looking for new
places to visit on weekend trips and during
summer vacations. The largest part of the
book describes over 130 great camping
destinations throughout Oregon, Washington,
and British Columbia. There are descriptions
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activities. A selection of good camping areas
convenient to the destination area are
described in detail. Whenever possible the
book offers a choice of commercial or
government campgrounds. A map for each
destination shows the location of campgrounds
and attractions. In addition to the
destination section, the book also lays out
exciting and interesting one-week itineraries
from the Northwest gateway cities of
Portland, Seattle, and Vancouver. Maps and
written descriptions guide you along these
scenic easy to negotiate tours. So come and
join us for a camping visit to the Pacific
Northwest. Come for a week or spent the
entire summer, the choice is yours.

U.S. National Forest Campground Guide,
Alaska Region
CLICK HERE to download the first chapter from
Denali National Park (Provide us with a
little information and we'll send your
download directly to your inbox) "The beauty
of Sherwonit's writing style is not flash,
but rather a subtlety that renders him nearly
invisible. A journalist by trade, he
demonstrates considerable skill in blending
voluminous historical detail into highly
readable prose." —Climbing magazine * Part
history, part field guide, and part
recreation tool, this is an up-to-date and
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guidebook
for Denali—one of the
nation's most beloved national parks *
Includes checklists for wildlife watching and
details on winter fun Denali National Park:
The Complete Visitors Guide to the Mountain,
Wildlife, and Year-Round Outdoor Activities
is the most comprehensive guide to one of
North America's most wild and varied places.
This authoritative reference to Denali
National Park and adjacent lands details all
the information a traveler needs for a great
Alaska experience, whether by bus, car,
train, bike, boat, or foot. With this guide
in hand you can explore the park's visitor
facilities, raft whitewater rapids, pick
berries, climb the continent's highest
mountain, backpack through forest and tundra,
watch grizzlies dig for ground squirrels,
share a ridgetop with Dall sheep, attend sleddog demonstrations, go on ranger-guided
hikes, camp in solitude within glacially
carved valleys, and much more. From the
natural history of the region to the human
history of the mountain and the park, Alaskan
author Bill Sherwonit captures the mystique
of this fascinating place. Even casual
travelers to Denali National Park will
appreciate his in-depth information about the
park's popular entrance area and traveling
the Park Road, and the helpful checklists for
mammals, birds, and plants.

Denali National Park
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routes and
advice
for heading into
the wilds of Alaska and northwestern Canada
are provided in this guide for RV and tent
campers. This grand tour of Alaska covers in
detail the Alaskan Highway, routes throughout
the Yukon and Alaskan outback, and the ferry
system in southeast Alaska. Campgrounds
throughout the region are listed with
pictures, descriptions of amenities and
recreational opportunities, maps, and contact
information for each. Important details are
discussed, including border crossings, budget
planning, vehicle preparation or renting an
RV, appropriate clothing, road conditions,
and possible wildlife encounters.
Recreational information on hiking, mountain
biking, boating, rafting, kayaking, and
viewing wildlife is also included.

Traveler's Guide to Camping Mexico's
Baja
Find out what it's really like to cross 1,400
miles of the Alaskan Highway and travel some
of the loneliest and most spectacular parts
of America and Canada, all without leaving
the comfort of your easy chair. Join author
Shawn Inmon and his twenty year old Subaru
Outback on his epic solo road trip through
British Columbia, Yukon, and Alaska. Part
personal odyssey, part travel memoir, take an
expedition into one of North America's last
remaining wildernesses. If you dream of
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packing
up your four-wheeler,
and camera, and setting off to explore the
wilderness, A Lap Around Alaska will give you
a rare glimpse into the Land of the Midnight
Sun, of moose, bear, and bald eagles, of
monumental glaciers and scenery so staggering
it brings tears to your eyes. If you hunger
for adventure and want to discover untouched
beauty and to experience the majesty of the
pristine North for yourself-Shawn saved the
passenger seat just for you. This book also
includes two bonus memoirs of life in Alaska
in the 1970s-My First Alaskan Summer and My
Matanuska Summer.

Moon California Camping
Moon Travel Guides: Your Adventure Starts
Here California has 20 million acres of
forest, 1,200 miles of coast, and countless
wilderness areas, but with Moon California
Camping, you'll always find your perfect
campsite. What's inside the 20th edition of
Moon California Camping: A Campsite for
Everyone: A variety of campgrounds, from
secluded Sierra hike-ins to convenient
roadside stopovers, including dog-friendly,
family-friendly, and wheelchair accessible
options Ratings and Essentials: All campsites
are rated by scenery and marked with
amenities like restrooms, trailhead access,
picnic areas, laundry, piped water, showers,
and playgrounds Recreation Highlights:
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Discover
nearby hiking,
swimming, fishing,
water-skiing, white water rafting, hot
springs, and options for winter sports Maps
and Directions: Easy-to-use maps and detailed
driving directions for each campground Skip
the Crowds: Moon California Camping contains
many secluded spots and campgrounds not in
the online reservation system Curated Lists
of Top RV and Tent Sites: Pick the right
campsite for your travel style with lists
like "Best for Families," "Scenic
Campgrounds," and "Best Island Retreats"
Trusted Advice: Expert outdoorsman Tom
Stienstra knows his stuff; he's hiked 25,000
miles in and around these campgrounds for
over 30 years Essential Information on Hiking
the John Muir Trail and the Pacific Crest
Trail: includes campgrounds that offer
trailhead access Tips and Tools: Information
on equipment, food and cooking, first aid,
and insect protection, plus background on the
climate, landscape, and history of the
campsites Whether you're a veteran or a firsttime camper, with Moon's comprehensive
coverage and trusted advice, you'll be ready
to pitch your tent and enjoy the great
outdoors. Narrowing your search? Try Moon
Northern California Camping. Looking for some
focused advice on outdoor recreation? Check
out Moon California Hiking or Moon California
Fishing. Full coverage of: Redwood Empire,
Shasta and Trinity, Lassen and Modoc,
Mendocino and Wine Country, Sacramento and
Gold Country, Tahoe and the Northern Sierra,
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Bay Area,
Sur, the San Joaquin Valley, Yosemite and
Mammoth Lakes, Sequoia and Kings Canyon,
Santa Barbara, Los Angeles and San Diego (and
their surrounding areas), and the California
deserts, including Death Valley and Palm
Desert

Moon Colorado Camping
For the ultimate wilderness road trip, this
guide is indispensable. From the southernmost
community of Homer to Deadhorse, the northern
end of the road that meets the Arctic Ocean,
the guide details routes, driving conditions,
unique people, and all that awaits the
adventurous traveler along the way. 90 fullcolor photos and 6 maps.

Southwest Camping Destinations
Almost 250 campgrounds including at least one
in virtually every important European city
are described in detail, directions are given
for finding them, and in many cases
information about convenient shopping,
entertainment, and sports opportunities is
included. This book will tell you how to
rent, lease or buy a rig in Europe or ship
your own from home. It contains the answers
to questions about the myriad details of
living, driving, and camping in Europe.
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"Bryce Canyon, Carlsbad Caverns, the Grand
Canyon, and Mesa Verde are among the 100
destinations covered in this book. It
combines the functions of a sightseeing guide
and a campground directory. Maps are provided
for each destination along with descriptions
of tourist attractions and listing for more
than 600 traveler campgrounds in Arizona, New
Mexico, Utah's Canyon Country, California's
desert southeast, and Mexico's nearby seaside
resort cities. You'll find campsites here of
every type including private, state, local,
and federal campgrounds as well as desert
boondocking sites. Several itineraries are
provided for scenic tours throughout the
region." "For those wanting to escape to a
warm climate in the winter there is a special
Snowbird chapter giving details about the top
winter RVing destinations in the Southwest.
Over 275 campgrounds are compared and the
analysis is accompanied by maps showing the
exact location of each campground. So come
along and tour the Southwest or just relax
and enjoy the winter sun in your favorite
destination - the choice is yours! "--Book
jacket.

Fodor's The Complete Guide to Alaska
Cruises
Almost 250 campgrounds including at least one
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are described in detail, directions are given
for finding them, and in many cases
information about convenient shopping,
entertainment, and sports opportunities is
included. This book will tell you how to
rent, lease or buy a rig in Europe or ship
your own from home. It contains the answers
to questions about the myriad details of
living, driving, and camping in Europe.

Hiking Alaska's Wrangell-St. Elias
National Park and Preserve
Discover Idaho with Moon Travel Guides!
Whether you're hitting the slopes, paddling
glacial lakes, or sipping your way through
the Snake River Valley, explore the best of
the Gem State with Moon Idaho. Inside you'll
find: Strategic itineraries for any timeline
or budget, including the best scenic road
trips, a wine country weekend, and a winter
sports getaway Activities and ideas for every
traveler: Spend a day sipping local vintages
in the Snake River Valley wine country, or
relax at a ritzy Sun Valley lodge after a day
of skiing and snowboarding some of the best
slopes in the country. Hike through the
Rockies to alpine lakes and waterfalls,
marvel at the bizarre landscape at Craters of
the Moon National Monument, or go white-water
rafting on the Salmon River. Explore Boise's
hip downtown area, browse unique antique
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used bookstores
in historic Nampa,
or grab a drink at a rustic saloon in a
Victorian-era mining town Where to find the
best outdoor recreation, including crosscountry and alpine skiing, rafting, kayaking,
mountain biking, fishing, golfing, rock
climbing, and hiking, plus essential health
and safety tips Expert insight from Boise
local James Patrick Kelly Detailed maps and
handy reference photos throughout Honest
advice on when to go, how to get around, and
where to stay, from historic inns and B&Bs to
budget motels and campgrounds Thorough
information including background on the
landscape, climate, wildlife, and local
culture With Moon Idaho's expert advice,
myriad activities, and local insight on the
best things to do and see, you can plan your
trip your way. Exploring more of the West?
Check out Moon Montana & Wyoming. Headed to
the parks? Try Moon Yellowstone & Grand
Teton.

Guide to the Alaska Highway
The first book of its kind for the largest
national park in the United States. Six times
the size of Yellowstone National Park,
Wrangell-St. Elias welcomes 40,000 visitors
every year, and each of them will maximize
the visit with this all-new guidebook.
Detailed information is provided for
navigating fifty of the best hiking routes
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through
13.2 million
of Alaskan
wilderness. The book is organized by type of
trip: day hikes, frontcountry treks (starting
from road-accessible trailheads), and remote
backcountry treks (accessible via fly-in).
There are detailed maps and black and white
photographs as well as sidebars and
narratives about river crossings, navigation,
bear safety, wildlife, seasonal changes, and
finding the routes.

A Year in the National Parks
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's
Guide to Safe and Healthy Travel e-book with
the purchase of this guidebook! Go to
fodors.com for details. Written by locals,
Fodor's The Complete Guide to Alaska Cruises
is the perfect guidebook for those looking
for inside tips to make the most of their
visit to Alaska by cruise ship. Complete with
detailed maps and concise descriptions, this
Alaska Cruise travel guide will help you plan
your trip with ease. With detailed profiles
of every major cruise line and ship sailing
in Alaska, not to mention concise and
practical overviews of more than 20 top ports
and major inland destinations, this guide
offers Alaska cruise passengers everything
they need to know to plan their cruise.
Combined with an extensive and practical
cruise-planning chapter, this book really is
a complete and comprehensive guide to Alaska
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Fodor’s Guide
The Complete
Cruises includes: •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE: From
detailed information on planning an Alaska
cruise to reviews on the latest big- and
small-ship cruise lines and ships to head to
Alaska, this new edition is the most complete
guide to Alaska cruises on the market.
Destinations include the top ports as well as
the top inland cruise-tour destinations.
•ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A spectacular
color photo guide captures the ultimate
unmissable experiences and attractions
throughout Alaska's major cruise ports to
inspire you. •DETAILED MAPS: Full color and
full-size street maps throughout will inspire
and help you get around confidently.
•GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES:
Full-color photos will help inspire you.
Stunning magazine-style, illustrated color
features focus on whales, glaciers, Alaska
Gold Rush history, and beautiful local
handicrafts you can buy in many ports. Guides
to the state’s flora and fauna help you spot
your favorites. Illustrated cruise ship
reviews help you pick the right ship and
line. •TOP RECOMMENDATIONS: Includes tips on
where to eat, stay, and shop as well as
information about nightlife, sports and the
outdoors. “Fodor’s Choice” designates our
best picks in every category. •INDISPENSABLE
TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: We give you all the
planning tools you need to tailor your trip
and choose the cruise that best suits you:
reviews of cruise lines and ships, overviews
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cruise itineraries,
and an extensive practical planning chapter
to help you understand what’s included in the
fare (and not) and how to make the most of
your time on board your chosen ship. We
recommend the top shore excursions to book as
well as what to pack. •COVERS: Denali
National Park, Fairbanks, Glacier Bay
National Park & Preserve, Haines, Homer,
Juneau, Ketchikan, Kodiak Island, Seward,
Sitka, Skagway, Whittier, and more. ABOUT
FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is
researched and written by local experts.
Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for
all tastes and budgets for more than 80
years. Looking for an in-depth guide about
the rest of Alaska? Check out Fodor’s Alaska.

Moon Anchorage, Denali & the Kenai
Peninsula
Remote, wild, and all-around otherworldly,
Alaska promises unforgettable adventure.
Discover the heart of "The Last Frontier"
with Moon Alaska. Inside you'll find:
Strategic itineraries, whether you have a
week to hit the top sights or a month to
explore the whole state, with ideas for
outdoor adventurers, history buffs, roadtrippers, wildlife enthusiasts, and more The
top outdoor activities: Embark on a glacier
hike, explore ice caves, or take an intrepid
"flightseeing" tour to secluded glacier
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the thrill of spotting wild bears, moose, or
even walrus, or catch a glimpse of sea otters
and humpback whales on a boat tour of the
spectacular Kenai Fjords. Hike through lush
wilderness or along pristine beaches, kayak
on tranquil sounds and secluded lakes, or
camp under the crystal-clear stars Unique
experiences: Learn about Alaska's native
cultures, visit quirky small towns, and
discover the best spots to witness the
enchanting northern lights Honest advice from
Anchorage local and outdoor aficionado Lisa
Maloney on when to go, what to pack, and
where to stay, from campsites and hostels to
B&Bs and resort fishing lodges Full-color
photos and detailed maps throughout, plus a
full-color foldout map How to get there and
get around by plane, train, ferry, cruise
ship, or guided tour Recommendations for
families, LGBTQ travelers, seniors,
international visitors, and travelers with
disabilities Thorough background on the
culture, weather, wildlife, local laws,
history, and health and safety With Moon
Alaska's practical tips and expert insight,
you can plan your trip your way. Can't get
enough of Alaska? Try Moon Anchorage, Denali
& the Kenai Peninsula. Headed to Canada? Try
Moon Vancouver & Canadian Rockies Road Trip
or Moon Banff National Park.

Traveler's Guide to Mexican Camping
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between
harvesting vegetables for a farm-to-table
dinner, and ziplining to your treehouse
suite, this is experiential travel and
glamping at its finest. Breaking the mold of
big box hotels and transforming camping into
a glamorous affair, this revolutionary travel
style needed its story told. Traveling over
56,000 miles from Canada to Costa Rica,
authors Mike & Anne Howard of the acclaimed
blog HoneyTrek.com sought out the best
glamping destinations in North America and
the deeper meaning of this trendy term. In
the first guide of its kind, the Howards dive
into the history of glamping and this 21stcentury craving for unconventional
experiences that effortlessly connect us with
nature, our loved ones, and ourselves. Rather
than being organized by style of lodging,
each chapter of Comfortably Wild offers a
unique way to vacation, like the boutique
farmstays in "Cultivate," wellness retreats
in “Rejuvenate,” and ranches of “Wild West.”
Alongside hundreds of gorgeous photos and
inspiring stories, they offer the practical
tips to finding the right destinations for
you and mobilizing a lifetime of
unforgettable adventures.

Moon West Coast RV Camping
In April 1992 a young man from a well-to-do
family hitchhiked to Alaska and walked alone
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His name was Christopher Johnson McCandless.
He had given $25,000 in savings to charity,
abandoned his car and most of his
possessions, burned all the cash in his
wallet, and invented a new life for himself.
Four months later, his decomposed body was
found by a moose hunter. How McCandless came
to die is the unforgettable story of Into the
Wild. Immediately after graduating from
college in 1991, McCandless had roamed
through the West and Southwest on a vision
quest like those made by his heroes Jack
London and John Muir. In the Mojave Desert he
abandoned his car, stripped it of its license
plates, and burned all of his cash. He would
give himself a new name, Alexander
Supertramp, and , unencumbered by money and
belongings, he would be free to wallow in the
raw, unfiltered experiences that nature
presented. Craving a blank spot on the map,
McCandless simply threw the maps away.
Leaving behind his desperate parents and
sister, he vanished into the wild. Jon
Krakauer constructs a clarifying prism
through which he reassembles the disquieting
facts of McCandless's short life. Admitting
an interst that borders on obsession, he
searches for the clues to the dries and
desires that propelled McCandless. Digging
deeply, he takes an inherently compelling
mystery and unravels the larger riddles it
holds: the profound pull of the American
wilderness on our imagination; the allure of
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young men of a
certain cast of mind; the complex, charged
bond between fathers and sons. When
McCandless's innocent mistakes turn out to be
irreversible and fatal, he becomes the stuff
of tabloid headlines and is dismissed for his
naiveté, pretensions, and hubris. He is said
to have had a death wish but wanting to die
is a very different thing from being
compelled to look over the edge. Krakauer
brings McCandless's uncompromising pilgrimage
out of the shadows, and the peril, adversity
, and renunciation sought by this enigmatic
young man are illuminated with a rare
understanding--and not an ounce of
sentimentality. Mesmerizing, heartbreaking,
Into the Wild is a tour de force. The power
and luminosity of Jon Krakauer's stoytelling
blaze through every page. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Alaska River Guide
Outdoors writer-photographer Becky Lomax uses
her experience as a skier, hiker, kayaker,
and bicycler to capture the adventures of
camping in Montana, Wyoming, and Idaho. Lomax
provides insight on the picturesque Glacier
National Park, the incredible wildlife of
Northwest Montana, and the high winds that
characterize the Rocky Mountain Front. Moon
Montana, Wyoming, & Idaho Camping is packed
with information on national forests and
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parks,
areas,
and backcountry
sites. Complete with details on what to pack,
what to wear, reservations and fees, and the
best camping facilities, Moon Montana,
Wyoming, & Idaho Camping gives travelers the
tools they need to create a more personal and
memorable camping experience.

Best Easy Day Hikes Anchorage
På Antarktis finder et hold af videnskabsmænd
nogle ukendte bjerge og resterne af en
underjordisk by grundlagt af "De ældste", en
overlegen race fra rummets mørke

Moon Montana, Wyoming & Idaho Camping
Park your RV anywhere from Mission Bay near
San Diego to Orcas Island near the Canadian
border, and immerse yourself in the wild
spirit of the West Coast with Moon West Coast
RV Camping. Inside you'll find: A Campsite
for Everyone: A variety of RV parks and
campgrounds from scenic state parks to
convenient roadside stopovers, including dogfriendly and wheelchair accessible options
Ratings and Essentials: All campsites are
rated on a scenic scale and marked with
amenities like restrooms, trailhead access,
picnic areas, laundry, piped water, showers,
and playgrounds Recreation Highlights:
Discover nearby waterfalls, beaches, historic
sites, hot springs, wildlife, and more Maps
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driving directions for each campground Top RV
Parks and Campgrounds: Lists like "Best for
Families," "Best for Fishing," and "Best for
Hiking" help you choose where to camp in
Washington, Oregon, and California Trusted
Advice: Expert outdoorsman Tom Stienstra is
always on the move, having traveled more than
a million miles across Washington, Oregon,
and California for the past 25 years Tips and
Tools: Essentials like equipment, recreation,
first aid, and insect protection, as well as
background on the climate, landscape, and
history of the campsites Whether you're a
veteran or first-time RV camper, Moon's
comprehensive coverage and practical advice
will have you gearing up for your next
adventure. Sticking to one state? Try Moon
California Camping or Moon Oregon Camping.
Cruising down the PCH? Check out Moon Pacific
Coast Highway Road Trip.

Traveler's Guide to European Camping
The critically acclaimed author of Love
Medicine describes her evocative odyssey back
to the islands of her ancestors in southern
Ontario, offering a compelling portrait of
Ojibwe language, culture, spirits,
traditions, and art as she visits centuriesold rock paintings and recalls her own family
and contemporary life.
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"Alaska, Yukon, British Columbia, Alberta,
Northwest Territories"--Cover.

Southwest Camping Destinations
On January 1 of 2016, Stefanie Payne, a
creative professional working at NASA
Headquarters, and Jonathan Irish, a
photographer with National Geographic, left
their lives in Washington, D.C. and hit the
open road on an expedition to explore and
document all 59 of America's national parks
during the centennial celebration of the U.S.
National Park Service - 59 parks in 52 weeks
- the Greatest American Road Trip. Captured
in more than 300,000 digital photographs,
written stories, and videos shared by the
national and international media, their
project resulted in an incredible view of
America's National Park System seen in its
100th year. 'A Year in the National Parks,
The Greatest American Road Trip' is a
gorgeous visual journey through our cherished
public lands, detailing a rich tapestry of
what makes each park special, as seen along
an epic journey to visit them all within one
special celebratory year.

U. S. National Forest Campground Guide
Features camping options, campground lists,
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